
DHCS – Pharmacy Claims Reject 

Code 65 – Resolved 
01/09/2022 

Pharmacy Claims Reject Code 65 – 

Resolved 
January 9, 2022 

Medi-Cal Rx identified a pharmacy claims denial related to 

beneficiary eligibility and has fixed the issue.  

If you are a pharmacy provider that received reject code 65, please 

resubmit your claims. We apologize for the inconvenience this may 

have caused.  
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